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London Marathon     
Jo Tyrrel, one of our Practice Nurses was due to run the Virgin London 
Marathon last year but because of  the pandemic this was cancelled. I 
am really happy to let you know that all Jo’s training and hard work has 
not gone to waste as she will now be running 26.2 miles in the London 
Marathon on Sunday, 3 October 2021. 
  
Jo is raising money for two very good causes  – Diabetes UK and 
Addison’s disease. If you would like to support her and help to raise 
money for these very worthy charities you can sponsor  her  by visiting 
her just giving page below: 
 

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/JoanneTyrrel  
 
The whole Surgery Team wish Jo the very best of luck with her Marathon run. 
 

 
Update on the Flu Vaccination Clinics 
Since I wrote the September Newsletter we have been advised that there 
may be a delay of up to two weeks in receiving deliveries of our flu 
vaccination.  At the time of writing this Newsletter in mid-September we are 
still waiting for confirmation of our delivery dates, but I can assure you that 
patients will be invited for their vaccinations once we have received this 
information. 

 
Update on Covid-19 Booster Vaccinations 
We have just received confirmation that patients in the following co-horts will be invited for a 
COVID-19 booster:- 
 

- those living in residential care homes for older adults  

- all adults aged 50 years or over  

- frontline health and social care workers  

- all those aged 16 to 49 years with underlying health conditions that put them at higher 
risk of severe COVID-19 and adult carers  

- adult household contacts of immunosuppressed individuals”  
 
Details of how the boosters will be administered are still being finalised.  Can we please ask 
that patients do not contact the Surgery about this as they will be invited in Group order 
to book their vaccination. 
 
Patient Participation Group 
At the time of writing the Newsletter there isn’t a Patient Participation Group meeting planned in 
October.  
 
Sue Mitson – Operations Manager 
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